
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL 

QUORUM 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

One or more members of the TOWN OF LAKEWOOD VILLAGE TOWN COUNCIL and 

the LAKEWOOD VILLAGE MUNICIPAL DEVELOPMENT DISTRICT may attend an 

appreciation dinner to be held at 100 Highridge Drive, in Lakewood Village on Saturday, 

December 16
th

 between 6:00 p.m. and 9:00 p.m.  No action will be taken by the Town Council, 

or MDD Boards during this event.   

        
I do hereby certify that the above notice of potential quorum was posted on the designated place 
for official notice at 1:00 p.m. on Friday, December 15, 2017. 
 
 
 
____________________________________________ 
Linda Asbell, TRMC, CMC 
Town Secretary 

 


